
Lezziz NW2 – Public Rep 9 
 
I’d like to object on grounds of public nuisance and risk of crime. In light of 
residential buildings opposite, and in the context of other businesses on the 
road, midnight would be a much more reasonable hour. 
 
Lezziz NW2 – Public Rep 10 
 
We already experience a lot more litter and late night noise due to the number 
of food establishments and having a liquor license and very late opening 
hours will only make this worse. 
 
Lezziz NW2 – Public Rep 11 
 
The late hours will cause disruption to the local residents. The bright lights 
have already posed a nuisance and the litter that comes from Lezziz is 
unacceptable 
 
Lezziz NW2 – Public Rep 12 
 
This is too late for a residential area. This is more like a night club. The streets 
are already filthy and this is totally unreasonable and only about making 
Money not serving the local residents. 
 
There are enough late night fights in the area already . Kebabs and alcohol at 
5am usually only mean one thing. My partner is scared at night. The public 
noise nuisance - cars revving loudly all night, throwing tons of rubbish out of 
their car windows after eating at Leziz's is already a terrible mess. This is not 
appropriate for a residential area. My partner and I object strongly. 


